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BY E-MAIL 
 
January 10, 2008 
 
Jim Redford 
Market Hub Partners Management Inc.  
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Dr. N 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
 
 
Dear  Mr. Redford:  
 
Re: Market Hub Partners Management Inc. and AltaGas Ltd 
 Sarnia Airport Storage Pool Project, File Number EB-2008-0002 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application to develop Sarnia Airport Storage 
Pool Project. The Board has assigned File Number EB-2008-0002 to this matter. Please 
refer to this number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. 
 
Your application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until a referral from 
the Ministry of Natural Resources (“MNR”) of your applications for licence to drill wells 
within the proposed storage area is received by the Board.  

 
Upon receipt of the referral from the MNR the Board will issue an acknowledgement 
letter indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or orders may be rendered. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor 
at +1 (416) 440-8104 or Zora.Crnojacki@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by  
 
John Pickernel 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 


